
‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     
 

Timothy Hackworth Primary School 

Monday 3rd February, 2025 

 
CRC Article 28:  All children have the right to a good quality education. 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Parents’ Meetings with Class Teachers - wb Monday 17th February  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you in school soon, towards the end of half-term, for our parents’ meetings.  This 
is an opportunity for you to discuss your child’s progress with your child’s class teacher. 
 
Booking slots will become available this coming week.  We value this opportunity to talk to you about your child so 
please ensure that you book an appointment; we look forward to seeing you all. 
 
All of our meetings with class teachers will be held in the main school building; you will be directed to the relevant 
rooms on arrival. 
 
Please note that all after school clubs and intervention groups will be cancelled during this week. 
 
Welcome to our new Attendance Officer 
 
Welcome to Mrs. Ridley who is our new Attendance Officer at Timothy Hackworth.  As we all know, children who are 
absent from school, and late to school, miss out on important learning, meaning that they fall behind their peers and 
find it more difficult to catch up. 
Mrs. Ridley is very keen to work with families to support children being at school every day, and arriving punctually 
too. 
Should you need any help from Mrs. Ridley, please contact our School Office. 
 
Parking and Traffic 
 
Could we please all work together on this one to ensure that accidents and injuries are avoided.  Too many speeding 
cars, dangerous manoeuvres and careless driving continues to put children, families and Mrs. Simpson at risk.  We do 
report these issues to Durham County’s Road Safety Team, and where necessary, to local police. 
Let’s make it a safer place for your children; please drive with extra care. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs. L. Boulton    Mrs. S. Simpson-May 

 
Mrs. L. Boulton     Mrs. S. Simpson-May 
Head Teacher     Deputy Head Teacher 
 


